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Another top priority is action on First Nations’ water needs. We are working with community
members on concrete ways to improve access to safe drinking water and sanitation services
on reserves, ending a scandalous and unacceptable situation. One area of focus is helping
Aboriginal members get the training and skills development they need to become water

operators. We will also put pressure on the federal government to end the on-reserve water
crisis now.

This year is also a crucial year internationally, as negotiations continue on the Comprehensive
Economic Trade Agreement (CETA) between Canada and the European Union. This new trade
deal would encourage and lock in privatization of Canadian water and wastewater services.
CUPE and its allies are calling for water and other vital services to be exempt from CETA, and

" a growing number of municipalities are demanding they be exempted from the deal altogether.
You can Iearn more and get involved at www.cupe.ca/ceta.

CUPE will also take a stand against the global push to pnvatlze at the sixth World Water Forum,
being held in France in March. Sponsored by water multinationals Veolia and Suez, the forum is
deeply embedded in a corporate network that promotes water privatization as the answer to the
world’s water problems. CUPE has taken part in resistance to every World Water Forum since
2000, and will be working with Public Services International, the Council of Canadians and the
global water justice movement to challenge the pro-privatization agenda at the official forum,
and promote public solutions at alternative events.

The United Nations has made water and food security the theme of World Water Day 2012 —

a reminder of the fundamental economic and social inequalities that must be addressed globally
to ensure the right to water and food for all people on the planet A better world isn'’t just
pOSS|b|e it is necessary. '

On World Water Day and every day of the year, CUPE is proud to be working to protect and
improve public water services — and pushing for public water services to be established where
none exist. Together, in CUPE and with our allies, we will continue to protect water resources
and services — for future generations, and for the planet. Public water is a human right!

In solidarity,
PAUL MOIST CHARLES FLEURY
National President National Secretary-Treasurer
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